Holy Family R.C. Primary School

Lime Green Road, Limehurst Village,

Oldham OL8 3NG

Telephone: 0161 652 2400 Fax N°: 0161 624 4271

e.mail <u>head@holyfamily.oldham.sch.uk</u>

Headteacher: Mrs. A. Booth

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to begin a new term's work, with interesting topics that the children will love. Please find below some useful information.

Reading

- Reading books to be taken home and brought back to school daily.
- Please read with your child at least three times a week and discuss the books, signing the reading record when you do so.
- Books <u>MUST</u> be brought back on <u>MON</u> and <u>WEDs</u> as we will be doing some whole class reading and shared reading with Year 5.

Homework

- Will normally be set on Monday and due back in the following Monday
- Homework will usually include spellings, maths or literacy and times table practice.
- Please encourage your child to complete their homework to the best of their ability.
- Parents may help, encourage, discuss etc...
- Spellings and times tables will be tested every Friday with mini maths tests during the week.
- Homework club will be held on a Thursday dinner time if children wish to complete their homework in school.

P.E

- MON and THURS Kit Burgundy shorts, a pale blue t-shirt and suitable footwear for indoor/outdoor depending on the weather
- Please make sure that all jewellery is removed or the children are able to remove their own jewellery.

Topics

Science - Rocks, light

History - Romans

R.E. - Pentecost and being a Christian

Art - Gaudi

DT - Roman Fort and Trebuchet

We look forward to continue working with you and your child and thank you for your co-operation and support.

Mrs. Kane and Miss Ogden







